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Written Testimony Regarding: Spring Water “A Natural Functioning System”
2 messages

Patsy & Ken Carlson <pkcarlson69@gmail.com> Mon, Apr 14, 2025 at 8:35 AM
To: LUP-Hearings@multco.us

We have deep concerns in regards to the effects your pipeline down Dodge Park Blvd will have on springs
that feed into Beaver Creek. We know of 4 springs in total along Dodge Park Blvd.  One spring is the
headwater of the south fork of Beaver Creek.  The other 3 feed the middle fork of Beaver Creek.  Our
address is 34163 SE Dodge Park Blvd.  Our family has been here for more than 80 years on 20 acres
bordering the south side of Dodge Park Blvd.   We would like to know what your experts know about these
springs and that they will not be disrupted by your pipeline construction.  These springs feed water to
beaver Creek which as you know provides water to various wildlife along its route. We need to know that
these springs will not be rerouted or detoured in any way. 
We know that a neighbor relies on water from a spring to water her garden and lawn during the summer
months.

Kenneth and Patsy Carlson
503-957-8518
33915 SE Dodge Park Blvd
Gresham, OR  97080

LUP Hearings <lup-hearings@multco.us> Mon, Apr 14, 2025 at 8:37 AM
To: Patsy & Ken Carlson <pkcarlson69@gmail.com>

Hello,

We have received your comment and added it to the record in the case. Thank you.  

Best regards,
Land Use Planning
---
Multnomah County
Department of Community Services - Land Use Planning Division
1600 SE 190th Ave., Portland OR 97233
T: 503-988-3043
E: lup-hearings@multco.us
https://multco.us/landuse
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